



‘Raffle and Refreshments’  

Dear Parents and Guardians,


At the children’s Christmas nativities this year, we will be fundraising for our friends and family 
fundraising group, to go towards extra opportunities for the children in school. 


There will be a raffle, for you to have a go on on the day for £1 per square; as well as refreshments 
available for a donation on the day - so please bring your spare pennies! 


We would really appreciate any raffle prizes towards this - if your child or family could bring in a 
raffle prize to donate, we would be very grateful. Any donation big or small, Christmas themed or 
non-chrirstmas themed; all donations will be gratefully received. Please send these donations into 
school with your children, over the next few days so we can get the prizes organised in time for 
the raffle. 


Many thanks for your support,


Yours Faithfully,


The FAFF team.



